
2018--TOWN OF SHERWOOD, CLARK COUNTY, WI.
AUGUST TOWN BOARD MEETING

AUGUST 7. 2018
The Town Board of Sherwood met Tuesday, August 7, 2018 at 6:00 pm at the Sherwood Town Hall.

Chairman Andrew Cegielski, Supervisor nCurtis Anding and Clerk: Alene Jacobson were present. Supervisor I Ken
Schwanebeck and Treasurer Margaret Schwanebeck were absent. There were no town electors present.

This notice was published in the Pittsville Record and posted in three places within the township-at the town
hall, Connie's Roadhouse Bar &Grill and at the substation on County Road W. The agenda as follows: call to order,
approval of minutes by the town board, treasurer's report, town correspondence, reports from town officers and
committees, public comments upon recognition of the chairman, specific matters for discussion and possible action by
town board in open session-updates on roads, gravel, ATV-UTV roads, culverts, and town hall improvements - pay
bills. set town board meeting for September 2018 and adjournment.

Chairman Andy called this meeting to order at 6:00 pm. The Pledge of Allegiance was
recited. Minutes of the previous meeting were read. A motion by Curtis, seconded by Andy to
accept the minutes as read. Motion carried by 2/3 majority. Clerk Alene Jacobson gave the
treasurer's report. We have on hand in checking as of July 31, 2018 $46,785.97.

PUBLIC COMMENTS: Leslie Moeller called Chairman Andy regarding the'
replacement of the fence west of the cemetery. He would like the okay from Lee McDonald
before working on the fence as he will be on foot on his property too. Chairman Andy will call
Lee McDonald first, Chairman Andy suggested that we make an extra payment on our Badger
Avenue loan with the Commissioner of Public Lands. This will be brought up for discussion
when all town board members are present, hopefully in September. Chairman Andy received
information from the State regarding MFL payments that will be mailed out this year. All C"

payments will be smaller than in the past due to changes done in Madison.
ATV-UTV ROUTE ADDITIONS: Chairman Andy submitted the application with

the Clark County Commissioner, Bryan Duell for extending the ATV-UN TOadadditions. They
will be bring this issue up at their next meeting for approval.

WEB PAGE: Sam Draeger designer of ourInternet Web site, asked that we submit our
tax exempt number so he can list our web page as a non-profit organization.

. 2018 TOWNSIDP PICNIC: The township's picnic is still scheduled for August
18th• We have the reservation in place and the township will be ordering approximately 85
pounds of meats, buns, plates and napkins. Door prizes will be given out also.

PAY BILLS: Board approved checks #3833 through # 3846. Chairman Andy signed
the checks because the Treasurer was absent. Our next town board meeting will be held on
Tuesday, September 11,2018 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sherwood Town Hall. A motion by Chairman
Andy, seconded by Supervisor Curtis to adjourn. Motion carried by 2/3 majority. Meeting
adjourned. (6:45 pm.)

OX:;;Y SubnU~

(Mrs.) Al~n, Town Clerk

Transcribed:
Edited:

August 9, 2018
August 13,201,8


